I served on the Board of Directors of the Lifers' Group, Inc. at MCI Norfolk from 2007 to 2011. Upon my arrival here at MCI Norfolk this year (2016) I met with the Board and by "unanamous" request was asked to come on the Board again; yes even after criticizing the group (my group - I was still a member at the time I criticized them) in public. I agreed to be an "outreach liaison" which was accepted unanamously by the Board of Directors and I received a round of loud applause at my first General membership meeting from the General Membership. One member was quoted as saying, "Tim Muise lives and bleeds 'Lifers' Group' and has always for hard for us."

"Paul" works for the department of correction, hiding under the lame title of "subcontracted employee." He is a liar and twister of the truth. You have to call into question any DOC employee who speand so much time reading prisoner blogs. It is the reverese of the Stockholm Syndrome; he is a sufferer of "con envy". His cowardice is documented through his fear of using his real name on his "opinions." I criticize the "system" and sign my FULL NAME. "Paul" hides under a first name blanket and acts as an internet troll. Such a sorry life. Grow some balls you gimpy midget, straighten out that follish hat you wear, and take that drink you dry drunk.

Any reader who wishes to inquire about the status of Tim Muise with the Lifers' Group can contact the group directly at;

Gordon Haas
Chairman
Lifers' Group, Inc.
MCI Norfolk
PO Box 43
Norfolk, MA
02056-0043